
   Hanging Basket Report July 2022 

Residents will be aware from the newsletter that we complained about the poor quality of the 

hanging baskets last year. The provider offered us free Spring and Summer baskets, which we 

accepted. The Spring ones were provided as promised and provided good blooms. For reasons that 

we have not been able to clarify, the Summer baskets were not provided and the watering of the 

Spring baskets ceased. 

We have been in contact on numerous occasions with the provider and he informed us they would 

be changed. No action has been forthcoming, and the Parish Council have therefore removed the old 

baskets and await further information from the provider. 

The Parish Council will look for a different provider in future years. The reason for the lack of baskets 

has not been fully explained to us. 

 

Notton Parish Council. 


